
 

E: tncexec@googlegroups.com 

W: tongannationalconference.com 

Saturday 7th of March, 2020 

 

CANCEL OF EXECUTIVE MEETING 

After consideration of a message from the NSW/ACT Synod General Secretary, Rev. Jane Fry  

and consultation with the Minister of Canberra City Uniting Church, Rev. Dr. Paul Chalson, and 

the Chairperson of To e Talatalanoa Congregation, Dr Leimoni Taufuí, we would like to inform 

all those who were planning or intended to attend the Tonga National Conference [TNC] 

Executive Meeting at Canberra City Uniting Church [To e Talatalanoa] from Friday 13th to 

Sunday 15th 2020 is NOW CANCELLED due to concerns over the Coronavirus outbreak. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this decision may have caused. 

Actions: 

2nd Gen will continue to plan for the Melbourne Rally in June so we will use email and skype to 

communicate. 

To e talatalanoa is still happy to host the TNC Executive Meeting so we will let you know once a 

date is confirmed. 

Regards, 

 

Feke Kamitoni moe kau Executive 'oe TNC 


